
10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 14 April 1983

Thank you for your invitation to a Reception on 19 May

in connection with the Women's Conference.

I hope to be able to look in at Central Office between

1830 and 1900 hrs. I would have liked to have been able to stay

longer but I have to go to a black tie dinner at Northwood that

evening and therefore have to leave by 1900 hrs. Denis won't be

with me as he will be abroad at that time.

Mrs Cecil Parkinson


